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I would support this bill if it proposed making DST permanent, but unfortunately this 

proposes the worse of two options. The majority of our population supports lighter 

evenings with DST. That option makes evening commutes safer, and the average 

person would be able to utilize more daylight each day. We only have PST 4 months 

out of the year versus 8 months of DST. This would be a far more drastic change 

than what has been stated. We would also be out of sync with Washington and 

California. This makes things far more complicated than they need to be. I oppose 

permanent PST. 


